
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
23rd March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear CRA members 
 
The Congregation of the Sisters of Mercy Parramatta has been in Chapter 18th – 22nd 
March. It is with great pleasure that I let you know the results of the elections held 
within this Chapter. 

 
Congregation Leader: Margaret Jones RSM 

Congregation Vicar: Patricia Bolster RSM 

Second Councillor: Margaret Hinchey RSM 

Third Councillor: Margaret Sheppard RSM  

 
We are very blessed to have this group of gifted, strong and committed women to take 
forward the mandate of the Chapter and to work for the good of the Congregation and 
our Mission into the future. Their term will be for four years. 
 
The changeover to the new Team will be 31st May 2023. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and care. 
 
Blessings in abundance 
 

 
Mary-Louise Petro RSM 
Congregation Leader 
 


